
 IMPERIAL HERITAGE SCHOOL, SECTOR-102, GURUGRAM 
 MONTHLY PLANNER FOR JULY 

 UKG (2025-26) 

 Dear Parents, 

 Greetings and welcome back! 

 The  new  session  started  with  a  period  for  students  as  they  were  gradually  introduced  to  the  new  environment,  routines,  and  classmates.  This  phase  aimed  to  help 
 children  feel  comfortable  and  secure  in  their  new  surroundings,  fostering  a  sense  of  belonging  and  confidence.  Activities  during  this  period  focused  on  building 
 social skills, independence, and familiarity with the daily schedule. 

 Welcome  assembly  was  truly  special  as  our  teachers  came  together  to  warmly  welcome  the  students  back  with  music  and  joy!The 
 assembly  opened  with  a  graceful  Western  and  classical  performance  by  our  talented  teachers,  filling  the  atmosphere  with  elegance  and 
 calm.Following  this,  the  teachers  surprised  the  students  by  singing  uplifting  songs  specially  chosen  to  motivate  and  encourage  them  for 
 the  days  ahead.  Their  heartfelt  singing  brought  smiles,  claps,  and  cheerful  energy.  It  was  a  wonderful  way  to  remind  students  that 
 school is not just a place for learning but also a place where they are celebrated, supported, and surrounded by caring mentors. 

 Our  school  joyfully  celebrated  Baisakhi,  marking  the  harvest  festival  with  lots  of  enthusiasm!  Students  engaged  in  a  fun  wheat  craft  activity,  creating  beautiful 
 artwork  that  reflected  the  spirit  of  the  harvest  season.  They  also  decorated  a  vibrant  dhol,  adding  a  festive  touch  with  bright  colors  and  designs.  The  day  was  filled 
 with excitement, laughter, and cultural pride as everyone came together to celebrate this special festival. 

 Our  shinings  stars  celebrated  Mother’s  Day  with  love  and  excitement!  They  prepared  beautiful  dances  and  heartfelt  songs  to  honor  their  mothers,  filling  the  room 
 with  joy  and  emotion.  They  also  made  a  lovely  heart  wreath  craft  as  a  special  gift,  showing  their  love  and  appreciation.  It  was  a  memorable  celebration  filled  with 
 smiles, laughter, and warm moments shared between mothers and children. 

 Our  school  celebrated  Environment  Week  with  exciting  hands-on  activities!  The  students  explored  nature  by  collecting  stones,  grass,  and  leaves  to  create  a 
 beautiful  Earth  craft,  showing  their  love  for  the  planet.  They  also  learned  the  importance  of  recycling  by  turning  old  boxes  into  stylish  organizers,  giving  new  life 
 to unused items. It was a fun and meaningful week, inspiring everyone to care for and protect the environment! 

 As  part  of  the  All  About  Me  theme,  our  kindergarten  students  explored  the  exciting  Inside  of  Me  activity!  They  learned  about  their  internal  body  parts  like  the 
 heart,  lungs,  and  stomach  in  a  fun  and  simple  way.  The  little  ones  were  curious  and  eager  to  understand  how  their  bodies  work,  making  it  a  joyful  and  engaging 
 learning experience! 



 To  celebrate  Green  Day  in  our  Colour  Burst  series,  the  students  enjoyed  making  a  cute  quilling  turtle  craft!  Using  shades  of  green,  they  created  beautiful,  textured 
 turtles  while  learning  about  the  color  and  its  connection  to  nature.  The  activity  was  fun,  creative,  and  full  of  excitement  as  the  little  ones  explored  their  artistic 
 side! 

 Our  Bagless  Day  was  packed  with  joy  and  excitement!  The  children  enjoyed  watching  and  listening  to  The  Cat  and  the  Monkey  puppet  story,  wonderfully 
 narrated  by  the  teachers.  They  also  took  part  in  fun  games,  relaxing  yoga  sessions,  hands-on  pottery,  and  a  refreshing  nature  walk.  It  was  a  delightful,  screen-free 
 day full of learning, creativity, and smiles! 

 Our  school’s  Summer  Party  was  a  splash  of  joy!  The  kids  came  dressed  in  bright  summer  clothes,  wearing  cool  sunglasses  and  carrying  cute  umbrellas.  They 
 enjoyed  a  lively  rain  dance,  played  exciting  fun  games,  and  laughed  the  day  away.  It  was  the  perfect  way  to  celebrate  the  sunny  season  with  lots  of  smiles  and 
 happy memories! 

 The  last  day  of  school  was  filled  with  fun  and  excitement!  The  kids  enjoyed  movie  time,  played  fun  games,  and  watched  their  teachers  enact  the  story  of  the 
 Monkey and the Cap Seller. It was a joyful send-off, leaving everyone with big smiles and happy hearts as they headed into the summer holidays! 

 On  the  academic  front,  students  were  introduced  to  cursive  letters  writing  through  strokes  and  the  concept  of  after,between  before,more  and  less  through  various 
 activities.  The  theme  in  EVS  was  Me  and  Myself  and  the  students  learned  how  to  introduce  themselves.  They  were  keen  to  speak  about  themselves  during  circle 
 time  and  tried  to  speak  loudly  and  confidently.  They  also  learned  about  the  five  sense  organs  and  were  keen  to  share  their  prior  knowledge  on  the  same.  They  also 
 made all about me,.my house and family with leaves,clay and drawings. 

 Responsibility  was  the  value  for  the  month  for  April  and  May  and  students  were  explained  about  the  importance  of  the  same  through  stories  and  activities  in  the 
 classroom. They also spent some time cleaning up the playground and putting away the sporting equipment in its rightful place. 

 Our  school  proudly  hosted  the  Proficiency  Ceremony  for  Academic  session  2024-25  to  honor  the  academic  achievers  and  full  attendance  students  of  the  2024-25 
 session.  The  event  was  a  heartfelt  tribute  to  the  hard  work,  dedication,  and  excellence  shown  by  students  who  consistently  performed  at  their  best  throughout  the 
 year. It was a moment of pride and celebration, recognizing their outstanding efforts and inspiring all to keep striving for success! 

 PROFICIENCY  UKG-A  UKG-B 

 I  Krisha Dwivedi  Anirudh Harsha 

 II  Nitya Suri  Aarav Sharma,Yoksh Malik 

 III  Bhumanyu Sharma  Niyati Suri, Triansh Saini 

 We  proudly  celebrated  our  Star  Performers  for  the  months  of  April  and  May,  recognizing  students  who  showed  exceptional  effort,  enthusiasm,  and 
 excellence  in  academics  and  activities.  Their  hard  work,  positive  attitude,  and  dedication  truly  shone,  making  them  wonderful  role  models  for  their 
 peers. Congratulations to all our shining stars! 
 ✨  



 STAR  PERFORMER  UKG-A  UKG-B 

 APRIL  Krisha Dwivedi  Prakrit Sharma 

 MAY  Shreyashi Jha  Yokesh Malik 

 IHS NEWS: Imperial Heritage School Achieves 100%  Board Results 

 We  are  proud  to  announce  a  stellar  performance  in  the  CBSE  Board  Examinations,  with  100%  pass  percentage  in  both  Grade  X  and  XII.  Our  students  have 
 excelled across subjects, with many securing distinctions. 

 This  achievement  reflects  the  hard  work  of  our  students,  the  dedication  of  our  teachers,  and  the  unwavering  support  of  our  parents.  Congratulations  to  the  entire 
 Imperial family. 

 On  International  Yoga  Day  ,  students  were  encouraged  to  celebrate  wellness  by  practicing  yoga  at  home  with  their  families  during  the  holiday  break.  This 
 initiative aimed to promote mindfulness, togetherness, and healthy living beyond the classroom. 







 Syllabus for the month of July 



 General Information: 

 ●  School timing is 8.00 am – 12.30 pm. School gate will be closed at 8.05 am. No entry will be allowed post that. 
 ●  Students must adhere to the school timings (Refer Page 20 of the Almanac). 
 ●  Students must carry the Almanac to school daily. 
 ●  Kindly ensure that your child is dressed in proper school uniform with neat hair. 
 ●  It is mandatory for students to wear the school ID every day. 
 ●  It is mandatory to carry the Parent escort  card while picking up your child from School and Bus Stop. 
 ●  Label your child’s belongings like lunch box, water bottle, bag, shoes, etc. 
 ●  Please ensure that your ward carries an extra set of clothes every day. 
 ●  Please ensure that your child is not suffering from cold, cough or fever at the time of leaving home. 

 We look forward to your cooperation in helping our children grow and learn together! 

 Headmistress  Principal 


